
HHello Iron Eagle Families, Happy Thursday

We are meeting here one day in advance since there is no school tomorrow for students.
Our teachers and Staff will be here tomorrow on campus and attend STEMM Professional
Development training. It is a good opportunity for teachers to collaborate with their
colleagues and work on preparing their instruction model for their students. 

We are just two weeks away from going on our Winter Break and we want to make sure
that our students finish their semester strong with good grades. At the same time, we also
want to celebrate this festive season and meet our parents, guardian, and community. As
a part of this collaboration, Mr. Spann and his Music students are hosting the Band
Concert this Tuesday evening at 5:00 pm in the MIT Lecture Hall. At the same time, our
electives teachers and the club advisors are also hosting a family night, where parents
and students will have the opportunity to meet with teachers and learn more about clubs
and activities. There will also be an opportunity to purchase snacks and support our clubs
for their fundraising. 

Please see the attached flyer for more information and scan the QR Code in the flyer to
submit your RSVP. This is going to be a fun event with a lot of information, fun activities,
games, and food items to purchase. See you all here on Tuesday evening, Iron Eagles!

Have a great and restful weekend. 
Mr. Gandhi - Headmaster
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SCHOOL YEARBOOKS NOW ON SALE

NO SCHOOL 12/08/23
There will be no school on Friday, December 8th due to all day STEM PD Day for Teachers. 



WINTER SPORTS TRYOUTS
Chess

Tryout Start Date - 12/11
Time - 2:45 pm
Location - MIT Room #164

SPORTS 
Moving forward, the athletics department will ONLY be accepting sports
physicals, athletic paperwork, and sports fees digitally. I presented to all MIT
students today regarding our new system called GameSource. 

If your child is on a winter sports team or is interested in trying out for our Spring
Sports Teams, they will not be able to participate in any MIT athletic activities,
games, or competitions until the online registration is complete. 

Below is a link to the online registration. If your child turned in a paper physical
at some point this year, they can obtain a copy of it during lunch on Thursday
or Friday this week in the conference room. All winter sports athletes MUST get
this completed before we return from Thanksgiving Break. 

https://sites.google.com/mitglobalonline.org/mitathletics/sports-registration

https://sites.google.com/mitglobalonline.org/mitathletics/sports-registration


TEACHER SPOTLIGHT
Congratulations Ms. Montiel

We would like to congratulate our ELA and Social Studies teacher, Ms. Montiel for earning
her Master's Degree. Ms. Montiel was surprised to see her classroom decorated on
Wednesday morning. This is what she shared:

“On Tuesday night, my classroom was raided by my family. They came in and decorated
my class with maroon and gold in honor of my graduation from ASU with my master's. I
was truly speechless. I want to thank my family for their gesture and Mr. Gandhi for
allowing them to do this. I would also like to thank the MIT teachers and staff for being big
motivators in furthering my education. It's an honor to be working with you all!” 



NJHS & NHS
NJHS and NHS strive to help our community in any way we can, which is why we are
pleased to announce that we will be hosting our first food drive this year. We are in need of
peanut butter, canned fruit, canned soup, canned protein, canned vegetables, rice, beans,
cereal, and pasta. Your donations will help the community and are greatly appreciated. 

In honor of winter and the upcoming holidays, NJHS and NHS also present this year's
holiday grams. These include candy trains, character chocolate bars, and candy canes.
Make sure to pre-order your holiday grams before December 13! 



NJHS CLOTHING DRIVE
As we all prepare for the holiday season, we know that there is so much need out there
when it comes to less fortunate people. At MIT, we believe that giving back to the
community in any way that we can is part of our identity as a school. We also want to
teach and encourage our students to know more about the importance of giving.

NJHS is sponsoring a clothing charity drive. If you have clothes you no longer want or need
at home, please consider donating it. Any amount of clothing bag donations is greatly
appreciated!

MIT will be donating all of the clothing bags to Big Brothers Big Sisters of Central Arizona
right before the winter break. They accept clothing, purses, linens, shoes, towels, belts,
blankets, draperies, and stuffed animals.

We will begin to accept these donations as of Monday, December 11, 2023-Friday
December 15, 2023. Drop off donations accepted in morning drop off or after school drop. 

Your point of contact at MIT will be Ms.Villalobos, NJHS Advisor. If you have any questions,
you can reach her here at MIT or email at: tvillalobos@mitglobalonline.org

Thank you in advance for your generosity and for taking the time to contribute to your
community. We wish you the best always.

mailto:tvillalobos@mitglobalonline.org




MIT STEMM HIGH SCHOOL ENROLLMENT
2024-2025

MIT High School is accepting applications for the next school year for the 9th - 12th grade
enrollment. MIT staff and students have been attending high school nights at different
school districts as well as inviting the community to take a campus tour. Please, let us know
if you know someone who is interested in taking a campus tour, and we will be able to
schedule them. 

The fillable form for the 2024-2025 enrollment is available on our school website in both
English and Spanish. Please click on About Us, our school, and select APPLY TODAY. once the
form is filled out it can be downloaded and sent to the MIT front office admin team via
email at jcovarrubias@mitglobalonline.org.  


